

TERM 1:

Kia Ora! Talofa! Namasté! Nǐ Hǎu! Konnichiwa! Bula!

Welcome to 2024, Tawhai! We have some exciting fundraisers planned for the children this term, and we can't wait to get started.



Last Terms Fundraiser

We appreciate all your support with the Artworks Calendar fundraiser, and we give a huge shout-out to our PTSG Star who made this successful

- Fran Berridge.

Farewell Donna:

We are deeply thankful for Donna Overduin's countless contributions to the PTSG. She will be dearly missed, and we wish her every success in her future endeavors.

Coming soon...

Last year, the Tū Rangatira (Student Council) voted that a Walkathon was the most favored fundraiser among students. Therefore, we have decided to kick off 2024 with their favorite!

By now your children would have come home with the Walkathon newsletter and Sponsorship form, copies are available from the PTSG.

A WEE NOTE:

Our Goal is "To exclusively raise funds to provide extra curricular support for our children at Tawhai".

We welcome all, and we'd love to hear from you if you have any ideas for fundraising, especially:

- Innovations for new activities
- Improving current events
- Ideas on ways we can use the money raised to support our tamariki



Contact us at: PTSG@TAWHAI.SCHOOL.NZ

OUR MEETINGS

If you want to meet other parents and help shape the future direction of our committee - we welcome all volunteers.

Our next meeting is our

Annual AGM - Wednesday, March 6th

6:30 pm in the Staffroom





ISSUE: Term 1, 2024



MARCH

PTSG Meeting

- Wednesday 6th

Walkathon

- Wednesday 13th

(Postpone to:

Thursday 14th

Pizza Lunch

- Thursday 28th

APRIL

PTSG Meeting

- Wednesday 3rd

Gate Combo

- Friday 12th

The PTSG will get more information sent out closer to the time.

TIP: Please ensure that Pizza Lunch and Gate Combo orders are placed no later than the day of the event. When ordering through Kindo, please make sure to update your children's classroom number.

2024 FUNDRAISING

PTSG updates will be uploaded on on the Noticeboard (behind the Office), the School Website, and on the Tawhai Facebook page.

kindo APP

Shop Online

Kindo (App) is our preferred platform of ordering. We're happy to answer any queries and support. Please email: PTSG@TAWHAI.SCHOOL.NZ

<u>Tip:</u> Use **POLi** or Bank Transfer to top-up your Kindo Account, as these methods will not attract any service fees. However a small amount of paper order forms will be available at the office.



At <u>www.entertainmentnz.com</u> they offer deals from over 15,000 locations across NZ and Aus.

If you purchase through this website, they will give up to 20% of each membership purchase to your choice of a fundraising cause, like the PTSG.

Please have a browse on the website if you want to support us while shopping! Some big names sold there are listed below.



ALL FUNDRAISING ACTIVITIES ARE DONE
EXCLUSIVELY TO PROVIDE EXTRA CURRICULAR
SUPPORT FOR OUR TAMARIKI. YOUR
PARTICIPATION IN ANY OF THE FUNDRAISERS
WE HOLD, IS HUGELY APPRECIATED, AND
COMPLETELY OPTIONAL. THANK YOU!